
We are starting a new unit “Cultivating Natural 
Resources” It is a 3 week unit which will have science, 
Social Studies, and writing  embedded in the unit.
The students will be writing an informational essay 
about corn and its history.of, They will be describing 
and using facts they’ve learned about the different 
uses of corn.

In social studies we are learning about indigenous  
people and how they grew corn many centuries ago. 
We will also learn about the industries that turn corn 
into other resources  that society needs. 

We have started a unit on finding  the volume of 
rectangular prisms. We will also be finding the volume 
of multiple connected rectangular prisms. This will be 
followed by multiplication and division of multi-digit 
numbers.

In Science we have started our year out with the 
scientific method. We are currently learning about 
genetics and the effects of characteristics of learned 
and inherited traits between parents and offspring.

Morning Arrival: 
Doors open at 7:55

Attendance Lines: 
602-347-2911

Student ID’s are REQUIRED:
Replacements $2.00 

Students of the month:
The month of being 

SAFE!
Goebel- Raevyn H.
Jervis- Julie M.
Jensen- Caleb R.

5th

Instructions:

1. File > “make a 

copy” of selected 

slide

Once copy is made, 

rename it “Grade 

Level + Month”.

2. “Share” with your 

teammates, Sarah 

Moreno, Emily 

and Heather. Give 

them all editing 

privileges.

3. On newsletter, 

change grade 

level and month, 

then type in info 

for each element. 

*”Office News” 

will be completed 

for you by the 

office staff. If you 

want to add 

photos, feel free 

to insert them!

When done:
*Special Areas have different 

instructions

Email 
oroffice@wesdschools.org 

the link to your 

newsletter and tell her 

it’s done. DOUBLE 

CHECK that you have 

given her editing 

privileges. Sarah will 

print the paper version 

and place in your box 

for distribution.

For digital form:

1. File > download 

> PDF

2. Open Synergy’s 

communication 

tool and send to 

your Homeroom 

students’ 

parents/ 

guardians as an 

attached PDF.

Remember to be 
respectful, responsible, 
and safe.
Monday, September 4, is 
Labor Day, NO SCHOOL.

mailto:oroffice@wesdschools.org

